
Richardson, TX, January, 9, 2023

JobTread first launched its construction estimating and project 
management software to the market in January 2021 and signed up over 
200 customers during its inaugural year. Today the team at JobTread is 
thrilled to announce that it has achieved the significant milestone of 
1,000 active customers subscribing to its platform.

"We are extremely grateful to all of our customers for joining us on this 
journey and for helping us achieve this monumental milestone," said Eric 
Fortenberry, Founder & CEO of JobTread. "We could not have done it 
without their support and trust in our team. We look forward to 
continuing to serve and provide them with the best construction 
management software on the market."

JobTread has been focused on delivering exceptional software for the 
builders and contractors to help them manage their projects more 
efficiently, increase sales, and hit their target profits. The Company has 
released numerous updates to its platform over the past year and added 
multiple native integrations with complementary products and services 
to continue improving the value of JobTread for its customers. 

"JobTread has made a tremendous difference in our organization and 
has literally put our profits through the roof. I highly recommend you sign 
up for JobTread, it has been awesome for us," shares Michael Martinez, 
Owner of Helpflow Pools.

JobTread is looking to continue building its presence in the marketplace 
and plans to grow its team from 15 employees to approximately 25 by 
the end of the year. The Company is hiring across all departments and 
those interested in joining the team can apply for open positions directly 
through the Company’s website: https://www.jobtread.com/careers 

“We couldn’t be more excited about the opportunities ahead. Our 
business is growing like crazy and the feedback we have received from 
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JobTread’s construction management software now helps more than 1,000 construction businesses improve 
the way they run and manage their businesses.

our customers has been incredible. I can’t wait to see what 2023 has in 
store for us,” shares Fortenberry.

About JobTread

JobTread provides end-to-end construction management software to 
help jobs based businesses more efficiently manage all of their 
processes, from pre-construction through to project completion. The 
platform creates a central location to manage jobs, teams, schedules, 
documents, photos, finances, customers, vendors, sub-contractors, and 
more all in one place. Its budget-first approach creates financial 
transparency at every stage of a project, mitigating risk and ensuring the 
project stays on time and on budget. Get organized, complete your 
projects on time, and increase your profits with JobTread.

Learn more at 
https://www.jobtread.com
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